Happy New Year to you all!

We hope that you had a lovely Christmas and that your child is enjoying being back in school.

This term, we have the very exciting topic of ‘Incredible Innovators’ and a lot of our work will be linked to this theme.  Further information regarding our learning within all of our topics this term can be found on the topic overview provided separately.

As last term, please can children bring a reusable bottle of water to school each day and come to school ready in their PE kit on Tuesdays and Fridays. Water bottles are especially important on these days. 

Homework (including times tables) and spellings will continue to be sent home each week on a Thursday.  Please try to ensure that you listen to your child read at least 3 times a week.  Children each have a reading diary for you to record their home reading within.  Regular reading practise both in school and at home really does make a big difference.  We ask you to encourage your child to complete their homework and return this to school along with their reading diary on the following Wednesday.

We will be holding a parent’s evening in March to discuss your child’s progress so far this year.  In the meantime, if you have any questions or anything that you would like to discuss, you can talk to us at the school gate or send an email to the school admin email address to make an appointment to talk more privately. 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Hollis and Miss Lloyd-Jones
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